
Daily Announcements for Friday, January 13, 2017 – A day 

Holicong Varsity Girls’ Basketball:  Congratulations to the girls’ basketball team who defeated 

Newtown to win the Bucks County League Championship yesterday.  The team finished the 

season with a perfect 13-0 record.  Newtown built an early lead then Holicong gained 

momentum at the end of the first quarter.  Thanks to all of the students and teachers who came 

out to support the team.  It was a fantastic environment in the gym and a great season.  

Congratulations girls! 

Holicong Music Rehearsals & Information:  Robe choir members should leave class today at 

1:45 and report to the auditorium for our concert.  You can drop your books off in your locker or 

put them somewhere in the music area. 

Thoroughly Modern Millie:  There is a full cast rehearsal for “Thoroughly Modern Millie” 

today until 4:15. Certain cast members will rehearse until 5:00.  Please check Ms. Ambrosini’s 

website for details. 

Reader’s Lunch:  There will be a reader’s lunch for Mr. Vogelsinger’s classes today.  Bring 

your copy of Outcasts United to lunch in mod 4. 

Boomerang Asset:  The Boomerang Asset for the month of January is Service to Others.  “A 

young person who values service to others, in their family, school or community.  He/she 

commits to meaningful and caring actions.”  If you would like to nominate someone for this 

month’s asset, please visit the Holicong homepage and click on the link for the Boomerang 

Award.  Nominations will be accepted until Sunday, January 22nd.  Please stop by the guidance 

office if you have any questions. 

Holicong Art Crew:  All Holicong staff and students who may have shoe boxes at home:  the art 

crew is looking for about 15 shoe boxes to use in order to create props for the musical.  If you 

have an empty shoe box, ideally with a lid that can detach, please think about bringing it to Mrs. 

Rickert in room 214 whenever you can.  The sooner the better, but any help is welcome at any 

time!  In addition, the art crew will also need empty paper towel rolls for some props they will be 

making.  Any empty paper towel rolls, and /or empty toilet paper rolls, would be greatly 

appreciated if you could donate them to Mrs. Rickert’s room.  Thanks to everyone for all your 

contributions. 

C B East Boys Tennis:  There will be an informational meeting for any 9th grade boy interested 

in participating in the C B East Boys Tennis Team on Wednesday, January 18th at 6:00PM in the 

C B East Café.  Please plan to attend to obtain information for the upcoming spring season. 

C B East Girls Soccer:  Current 8th grade and 9th grade girls interested in C B East Girls Soccer 

for Fall 2017, please plan to attend an informational meeting on Wednesday, January 18th at 

7:00PM in the C B East Café.  This meeting is for interested players and parents. 

Holicong Financial Club:  All ninth graders:  Do you want to learn more about the financial 

world?  Do you want to learn how to manage your money?  Do you want to be the next big wall 

street stock broker?  If so, join Holicong’s Financial Club!  Our first meeting is in Mr. Kelly’s 

classroom, room 117 from 2:40-3:30 on Friday, January 13th. 


